

10th Grade - Third Exam First Semester



READING (14 Marks)

Q1: Read the text and answer the following questions:

In the last thousand years, science has made much progress. In the past, Arab scientists like Abbas Ibn Firnas and Al Zahrawi made several important discoveries. These great people of the past had a huge influence on different fields of human knowledge. Their work has changed our daily lives today. Nowadays, science is an international subject. In 1901 CE, a Swedish scientist called Alfred Nobel founded the Nobel Prize. Since then, there have been six Nobel Prizes every year. They are for Medicine, Physics, Chemistry, Economic Sciences, Literature and Peace. Since 1901 CE, there have been more than 700 Nobel Prize winners. Marie Curie was a Polish scientist. She was the first woman to win a Nobel Prize. In fact, she was the winner of two Nobel Prizes – for Physics in 1903 CE and for Chemistry in 1911 CE. Her great discovery was radium. In 1921 CE, the German scientist Albert Einstein received the Nobel Prize for Physics. He did important research into light and how it travels. The Scottish doctor Sir Alexander Fleming won the Nobel Prize for Medicine in 1945 CE. In 1929 CE, Fleming discovered penicillin, which is a very important medicine today. In 1962 CE, British and American scientists Francis Crick and James Watson won the Nobel Prize for Medicine. Together, they found out more about DNA. It is DNA that makes each of us different!

1-	When did Alfred Nobel find the prize?
2-	How many Nobel Prizes are there every year? What are they?
3-	How many Nobel Prize winners since it was found?
4-	Who was the first women to win the Nobel Prize? When?
5-	What did Albert Einstein do to win the prize?
6-	What was Fleming great discovery?
7-	What is the importance of DNA?





10th Grade - Third Exam First Semester



VOCABULARY (12 Marks)

Q2: Fill in the blanks with the suitable word:

H	lypothesis	report	research	microscope	findings	equipment
1.	These		are in	consistent with	those of pr	evious studies.
2.	The new sys	stem will b	oe compati	ble with existir	ng	
3.	Ahmad is ca	arrying ou	t	on early Is	lamic art.	
4.	The final		is dis	agreeing with	the financial	statements tha
	provided.					
5.	The researc	her sets u	p experime	ents to test the		 .
6.	The		сарас	citates small ob	jects to be o	observed.
TRU	CTURE					(14 Ma
TRU	CTURE	1				(14 Ma
		into the	correct fe	orm of prese	nt continu	
. Pu	t the verb					ous
a)	t the verb	ليميا	you <u>i</u>	now (ea	at)?	ous
a) b)	t the verb What	ioi	you <u>" </u>	now (ea	at)?	ous
a) b)	t the verb What Kat My dog	ايميا	you (open) (no	now (ea	at)?the momen	ous
a) b) c) d)	t the verb What Kat My dog Look! The §	girls	you (open) (nc	now (eather window at ot/ sleep) now.	at)? the momen nusic.	ous t because she's
a) b) c) d)	t the verb What Kat My dog Look! The g	girls	you (open) (no	now (eather the window at ot/ sleep) now (listen) to r	the momen nusic.	ous t because she's

إعداد المعلم: عمر ملكاوي —— كل الامتدانات على — www.asas4edu.com





10th Grade - Third Exam **First Semester**



Answers

Q1: Read the text and answer the following questions:

1. When did Alfred Nobel find the prize?

Alfred Nobel founded the Nobel Prize in 1901 CE

2. How many Nobel Prizes are there every year? What are they?

There are six Nobel Prizes every year. They are for Medicine, Physics, Chemistry, Economic Sciences, Literature and Peace.

3. How many Nobel Prize winners since it was found?

There have been more than 700 Nobel Prize winners.

4. Who was the first women to win the Nobel Prize? When?

Marie Curie was the first woman to win a Nobel Prize. For Physics in 1903 CE and for Chemistry in 1911 CE.

5. What did Albert Einstein do to win the prize?

He did important research into light and how it travels.

6. What was Fleming great discovery?

Fleming discovered penicillin, which is a very important medicine today.

7. What is the importance of DNA?

It makes each of us different!

Q2: Fill in the blanks with the suitable word:

1. findings 2. Equipment 3. research 4. report 5. Hypothesis 6. microscope

Q3. Put the verb into the correct form of present perfect

1. are/eating

2. is opening

3. isn't sleeping

4. are listening

5. aren't watching 6. hasn't opened

7. Is / copying 8. are practicing

كل الامتحانات على www.asas4edu.com